## Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, March 12, 1984

Meeting came to order at 7:30 Present John J. Jones, chairman, Katherine M. Ring, and Leslie MacNeil.

Selectmen met with James Shaw and Hugh Giffin to speak of the needs of the Town in regard to a computer. It was agreed that a study of the needs of the town was needed. ru Giffin talked of having more than one computer in the office. Mr. Shaw no need for this at this time, but in the future it may be necessary. When the purchase of a computer is made, this is one area which should be kept in mind.

The highway crew went over the personel manual with the selectmen. Questions as to just what time is due a man when he leaves his position vacation time etc. Les explained that since the policy did not go into effect until last year, when anyone took their vacation time for the year it was for the 83 year. Accrued time started in January of this year.

Everything has been taken care of for the Town meeting. Lunches, dinners, speaker system, chairs opening of the gym, Officials etc.

meeting adjourned at 9:30

ems.